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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Wednesday, 20th May, 2015 
 

Present:- 
 

The Mayor 

 
Councillors Bagley 

J Barr 
P Barr 
Bellamy 
Bexton 
Bingham 
Brady 
Brittain 
Brown 
Brunt 
Burrows 
Callan 
Catt 
D Collins 
L Collins 
Davenport 
Derbyshire 
Dickinson 
V Diouf 
Dyke 
Elliott 
Flood 

Terry Gilby 
Tricia Gilby 
Hitchin 
Hollingworth 
Huckle 
J Innes 
P Innes 
Ludlow 
Miles 
A Murphy 
T Murphy 
Niblock 
Parsons 
Rayner 
Redihough 
Sarvent 
Serjeant 
Simmons 
Slack 
Wall 
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ELECTION OF MAYOR  
 
It was moved by Councillor Peter Barr and seconded by Councillor Terry 
Gilby and resolved that Councillor Barry Bingham be elected Mayor of the 
Borough of Chesterfield for the Civic Year 2015/16.  
 
(At this point, the Chair was vacated by Councillor Alexis Diouf and 
occupied by the new Mayor.)  
 
The Mayor then made the Declaration of Acceptance of Office and took 
the Oath of Allegiance. 
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PRESENTATION TO THE RETIRING MAYOR AND MAYORESS  
 
Pursuant to Minute No. 113 (2014/15), the Mayor presented Councillor 
Alexis Diouf with a former Mayor’s badge and a record of his year of office 
and a former Mayoress’ badge to Councillor Vickey-Ann Diouf and a 
record of her year of office. 
 

3  
  

APPOINTMENT OF DEPUTY MAYOR  
 
It was moved by the Mayor, seconded by Councillor Burrows and 
resolved that Councillor Steve Brunt be appointed Deputy Mayor of the 
Borough of Chesterfield for the Civic Year 2015/16. 
 

4  
  

APPOINTMENT OF THE MAYOR'S CHAPLAIN  
 
The Mayor indicated that he had appointed Reverend Jo Morris to be the 
Mayor’s Chaplain. 
 

5  
  

APPOINTMENTS MADE AT THE ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING  
 
RESOLVED -  
 
That the recommendations of the Annual Business Meeting of the Council 
of 18 May, 2015, at Minute No. 117 be noted and approved subject to the 
following amendments to Committee Appointments 2015/16 (Minute No. 
117):- 
 
Appeals and Regulatory Committee 
 
Councillor Hitchin to replace Councillor Slack. 
 
Planning Committee 
 
Councillor Hitchin not to take his seat on the Planning Committee, and 
that the vacancy created be filled at a later date. 
 
 
 


